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This Week….. 
We have continued learning our letters and 
sounds. In phonics we learnt the ‘z’ sound and 
the digraphs ‘qu’ and ‘ch’. A digraph is two 
letters together that make one sound. We also 
learnt about words that end in ‘s’ such as cats, 
dogs and naps. This week we learnt 4 new 
tricky words, go, no, to and into.   
 

In maths we have been learning all about the 
composition of the number 4 We have been 
making 4 in different ways using part part 
whole models and have been representing 4 on 
our fingers in multiple ways.  
 
 
 
 
 
In our continuous provision we have continued 
learning all about Liverpool and have used the 
Numicon to make different famous Liverpool 
landmarks such as the Radio City Tower. We 
also made our own version of local artist Paul 
Curtis mural “For All Liverpool’s Liver Birds” 

Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter to see 
photographs of all our fun activities. 

@ListerInf_Rec  
 

Star of the Week  
 

Bluebells: Carter Thomas 
Daffodils: Harriet Driscoll 

 

These children have been caught going over and 
above this week! 

 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  

We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to make their bed? Can they tie their shoe laces/ fasten buttons/buckles?  Let us know!  

This Week’s Book 

 

 
Maths Meeting  

 

Thank you to the parents who attended the 
meeting this week. We hope you found it helpful. 

Thank you for your support.  

Breakfast 
Due to our library visits next week- there will 

be a slight change to breakfast! 
Bluebells class will have breakfast cereal as 
usual on Monday. Daffodils class will have 

their breakfast on Tuesday as they have their 
library visit on Monday morning.  

 

Christmas Sing along  

On Wednesday 7th December Bluebells and 
Daffodils will perform their Christmas sing 

along. We hope you can make it. 

Daffodils: 9:15am  

Bluebells: 10:30am  


